
Week At A Glance October 23, 2022  
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
Student-Led Conferences  
 
Our first student-led conferences of the year will be from 12:30-2:30 on Thursday, Nov 17th. This is 
a non-instructional day (no school) for students except during their conference time. Families will 
be invited to sign up for a 30-minute time session for each student. The students must attend as 
this is not a traditional parent-teacher conference. Students will lead their parents through a series 
of tasks and review their learning goals together. Teachers will be available to facilitate the 
conferences, but they will not be available for private conversations. We request that parents make 
a separate appointment with teachers. It is very important for students to be able to review their 
learning goals with their families and we will do our best to accommodate every family’s schedule. 
The time slots will be 12:30-1, 1-1:30, 1:30-2 and 2-2:30pm. Sara will send out an email to families 
to book the time slots with up to 6 students/families per time. We are looking forward to seeing 
you soon.  
 
PAC  
 
Our first PAC meeting of the year will be tomorrow, Monday afternoon from 4-5pm in the library. 
You can also tune in by ZOOM if that works better for you. We will be electing our new PAC 
positions and going over a general overview of the goals of a PAC.   
 
Photo Day Tuesday afternoon October 25th – Includes daycare kids 3 years and older (under 3 
years old require parents present) 
 
Salad Bar  
 
This week we will have a hearty veggie chili to keep everyone warm on these cooler days. We will 
have all kinds of fixings for the top including cheddar cheese, corn chips and sour cream. All the 
other yummy salad bar items will also be there.   
 
Halloween Fun Event   
 
Next Monday is Halloween and students are invited to wear their costumes to school until recess 
time. At 9:15am parents are invited to come to the gym for a fun little costume parade and dance a 
couple songs together before recess. Students will be changing out of their costumes for recess at 
10am and need to have something to wear for the rest of the day.   
 
Outdoor Learning Time  
 
The next two Mondays will be a variety of fall and Halloween themed STEAM (Science, Technology, 
Engineering, Art and Math) activities using our outdoor classroom space.  
  
Have a great week!  
Yolanda Lehton, Vice-Principal  
 
Upcoming Dates:  
Oct 24 – Monday – Outdoor Learning – 1-2pm  
Oct 25 – Tuesday – School Photo Day   



Oct 31 – Monday – Halloween (costumes only until recess) Parade 9:15-9:45am  
Oct 31 – Monday – Outdoor Learning 1-2pm  
Nov 2 – Wednesday – School Field Trip to the Puntledge Hatchery – permission slips coming home 
this week  
Nov 7 – Monday – Outdoor Learning 1-2pm  
Nov 10 – Thursday – Remembrance Day Ceremony 11:00am outside but may be moved indoors if 
raining  
Nov 11 – Friday – Remembrance Day – No School  
Nov 14 – Monday – Outdoor Learning 1-2pm  
Nov 17 – Student-Led Conferences 12:30-2:30 (no school in the am)  
Nov 18 – National Child Day (Nov 20) – wear Blue!   

 
 
 


